
 2023 Knighton Normal School Community Survey 

 At Knighton Normal School it is important to us that we get your feedback about how 
 we are meeting the needs of your child/ren and how e�ective we are as a school. 

 This year, we are wanting to find out from the community what ‘success’ looks like and how we, as a school, 
 can help with your child/ren being successful. 

 If you would like to complete this annual survey form 
 please return it to the Smiley Window by Friday 3rd November. 

 Name of person filling survey:  ----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Year of child(ren)  eg, Year 4  ----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Question One: 

 A Knighton Way value is “Angituu - Success’. What does ‘success’ look like, feel like, sound 
 like, to you and your whānau? 

 e.g. Success looks like my child enjoying their learning and being willing to take on new challenges 

 Question Two: 

 What do you feel is the role of kura/school in helping your child be ‘successful’? 

 e.g. The school could support my child by providing opportunities to try new things and encouraging them to 
 give all things a go 


